
STATEMENT FROM THE JEWISH COMMUNITY COUNCIL OF MONTREAL

 We wish to inform the community that due to the deeply
concerning security incidents targeting Jewish community

institutions overnight, the Jewish Community Council of Montreal
has been in close contact with the SPVM.

The SPVM has asked us to convey to the Jewish Community that
they have launched a thorough investigation of the events. They will

also be implementing an enhanced security plan to ensure the
safety of our community. This plan will be focused on securing

Jewish institutions.

 The well-being and security of our community members and
institutions remain our utmost concern, and we will continue to
communicate closely with law enforcement to address these

challenges effectively.

 As we navigate these challenges together, let us remain steadfast
and united, ensuring that our cherished institutions and community

remain strong and secure. Remember,
 if you see something, say something -

 call 911 in the event of anything suspicious.
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